
 

 

 

 

  

 

                        

Mrs C Copeland BA (Hons) NPQH 
Executive Headteacher 

 

Trafalgar School, London Road, 
Portsmouth, PO2 9RJ 

 

Telephone: 023 9269 3521 
Email: info@trafalgarschool.org.uk 

Website: www.trafalgarschool.org.uk 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 
As part of “Portsmouth; The Digital City” offer, we are delighted to have Gemma Gwilliam (Head of Digital Learning, 
Education and Innovation for the city) at Trafalgar Secondary School to deliver a workshop for parents and carers on 
Wednesday 22nd March 2023 titled “Supporting your child in a digital world”.  
 
As a school, we are opening this up to parents and carers from all secondary schools across the city, with spaces being 
offered on a first come, first served basis (attendance will be confirmed on Thursday 16th March 2023 with more 
information).  
 
The workshops will run from 09:00 to 10:00 and 16:00 to 17:00 and will focus on:  
 

➢ The internet... the greatest invention of our time?  
➢ The internet and social media: concerns, risks and dangers  
➢ Using the internet safely to become a 21st century digital citizen  
➢ Safety features on devices and age ratings  
➢ Further advice and support   
➢ Q&A  

  
 
If you would like to attend the session, please complete this short form by Friday 17th March 2023.  
 
 We very much look forward to welcoming you to this event. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Claire Copeland                                        Gemma Gwilliam  
Executive Headteacher   (Head of Digital Learning, Education and Innovation) 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=nsYawWzVCkKB5oxV6LyE2o6ZT4-fLIVJoi7yX4mInH1UMERUNE9QOFNLWFkyTTlaVkpTMDlDWE9WTy4u

